
 

 
 

 

 

 
May 6, 2011 
 
 
 
 

 
FTD01C119 
2200 W. Airfield Drive 
P.O. Box 619002 
DFW, Texas 75261 
 
Phone 972-456-7551 
Fax 972-456-8719 
Email: kimberly.a.douglass@ftr.com 
 

Mr. Dave Danner 
  Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW  
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 

Subject:   Docket No. UT-090842, Order 06 – Revised Annual Progress Report on Broadband 
Deployment   

 
Dear Mr. Danner: 
 
Pursuant to Paragraph 17 in Appendix A, Attachment 1 of Order 06 in the above-referenced docket, 
enclosed for filing is Frontier Communications Northwest Inc.’s revised annual progress report on 
broadband deployment for the period ending December 31, 2010.  This report includes the data for DSL 
technology and FTTP as outlined in the stipulation and should replace the report submitted on May 2, 
2011. 
 
The data is considered highly confidential and has been marked as required by the protective order in the 
above-referenced docket.  A redacted version is also being submitted.   
 
If you have any questions concerning this report, please contact Lin Fogg at 425-261-6380 or Cassandra 
Guinness at 585-777-4557. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Kim Douglass 
Senior Consultant 
Regulatory Affairs and Compliance 
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